8/27/2014 Web-site Committee minutes

Attending were the Webmaster (Bob), Chair (Carl), Co-chair (Mary), The Step Group (Ed), Holyoke Group (Sally), Second to None
GSR(Ed). There was no Area committee representation again.

Representative feedback seemed positive that awareness on the website is reaching the fellowship

Bob gave a summary of the technology workshop he attended in St. Louis

Some highlights are on Tradition 8, Anonymity on-line, Meeting lists (accuracy), Registration of site. Personal vs. “Area”, Security
(hacking issues), Rotation vs. Non-rotation.

Also, Bob spoke to conversion of new e-mail addresses. Some Area Committee members have changed over. Many haven’t
Mary made a presentation to the committee of the 1% draft of the Area website flier. The committee will review, and be

prepared to discuss any necessary alteration next month.

Carl presented the 1* draft of the Back —up Webmaster requirements for the committee to review and discuss. Changes will be
made, and a 2" draft brought to next month’s committee meeting.

Our next committee meeting will be September 24, 2014



